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Dear Hin Shing: 

 

Your letter and greetings reached me on 7, December – yesterday.  Very many thanks 

and thanks for the photos.  It was good of you to give the names in all the photos.  It is so 

long since I saw them. Without your giving those names I would not have been able to 

recognize who was who.  You put in a lot of work.  All I can do, so far away for (them), 

is send my Christmas good wishes to each and all, and good health. 

 

Just at present a cold surge of air has all here in warm clothes.  Your cold of course is 

much more intense, but we are not used to it. 

 

All are doing well – I hope. 

 

I hope this short letter reaches you ahead of Christmas Day. 

 

Good health for 2016. 

 

Seosam Ó Mealláin 

 


